
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Friday, 30 April 2021 9:30 AM 

To: Jack Kenchington-Evans <jkenchingtonevans@aeufederal.org.au> 

Subject: RE: AM2018/9 - Application by the Independent Education Union of Australia (130N) - 

appearances request 

OFFICIAL 
 

Dear Mr Kenchington-Evans  

 

I refer to the email below.  

 

The Vice President grants permission for the AEU to appear remotely at the directions hearing on 

Monday 10 May 2021. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Eirinn Hayes 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher  

 

 

From: Jack Kenchington-Evans <jkenchingtonevans@aeufederal.org.au>  

Sent: Thursday, 29 April 2021 5:00 PM 

To: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: AM2018/9 - Application by the Independent Education Union of Australia (130N) - 

appearances request 

 

Dear Associate,  

 

I write regarding the above matter.  

 

The Australian Education Union wishes to be heard in this matter, and I intend to appear for the 

Union at the 10 May 2021 Directions listing. 

 

I am based in Melbourne, and although am able to arrange travel to Sydney for this listing, would 

prefer to appear remotely due to the potential interstate travel difficulties related to the Covid-19 

pandemic.   
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Would the Commission consider parties’ remote appearances at this listing? 

 

Please let me know if you require further information.  

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Jack Kenchington-Evans 

Federal Industrial Officer 

Australian Education Union - Federal Office 

 


